
KLAMATH COUNTY SERVICE AWARDS 

FEBRUARY 2017 

The Klamath County Commissioner’s would like to congratulate the following employees 

as each celebrate an important service anniversary with Klamath County.  

Reaching such an important milestone is a special occasion. You are a valued member 

of our team and your continued contributions are vital for Klamath County. People are 

and always will be our greatest asset. Please know you are an important member of our 

team and your abilities and contributions will be an important part of our continued 

success in meeting our stated Mission, Vision and Values. 

We appreciate your hard work and contributions, please accept our good wishes on the 

anniversary of your employment with Klamath County.  

 

10 YEARS 

James Lee                Juvenile 
 

15 YEARS 

Michelle Angell      Water Master 
 


